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Becker Shareholders David Muller, Rosa de la Camara, and

Steve Mezer participated in a webinar discussion hosted by

KW Property Management and Consulting (KWPMC). The

webinar, entitled “COVID-19 Best Practices for Community

Associations,” was moderated by KWPMC Managing

Director, Tim O’Keefe and addressed best practices for

HOAs and condo associations.

Watch the replay.
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